
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Roger Pleski <rogerpleski13@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Friday, May 29, 2020 5:02 PM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing Project 

Aloha Planning Committee Members, 

It should be apparent to all of you that no decisions should be made on rezoning this 
open space parcel until an updated Kihei Makena Community plan is in place. The 
current plan is from 1998. I believe you should wait the 18 to 24 months it may take 
until the updated Kihei Makena Community Plan is released. 

Mahalo, 

Roger Pleski R(S) 64819 
Wailea Realty Corp. 
Shops at Wailea 
rogerpleski13@gmail.com   
Phone: 808.344.0180 Fax: 808-443-0399 
www.buyorsellmauirealestate.com   
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